

Clevedon & District Clubs Skittles League

Meeting Minutes

1: Call to Order

Clevedon Conservative Club: Thursday, 24th August 2023 at 8:00 PM.

2: Roll Call

Chair (committee members):

President, Chairman, Vice Chairman, Treasurer, Secretary

Floor (team representatives):

Archers, Backwell, Cleeve Devils, Conservative Club, Dark Horses, Kingston Seymour, Kingston Seymour A, Nailsea Institute, Nailsea Nomads, The New Bees, Woodpeckers

All teams were represented.

(Some teams are represented by committee members who are also team captains/representatives)

2.1: Absences

J Pople [President], A Robertson [Conservative Club]

3: Apologies

J Pople [President], A Robertson [Conservative Club]

4: Reading of previous minutes

Minutes of previous meeting dated Thursday, 20th April 2023 were read out by the Secretary.

5: Approval of previous minutes

Previous minutes approved and signed off by B Simmons [Chairman].

6: Matters arising/amendments

None.

7: Agenda

7.1: Treasurer's report

(Normally dealt with at the AGM but couldn't be completed in time due to a delayed supplier's invoice)

J Powell [Treasurer] read out a letter of thanks received from the Friends Of Clevedon Hospital. A copy of the balance sheet was handed out to those present.

Summary:

| | |
|-----------------------|-----------------|
| Prior balance in hand | £1489.36 + |
| Incomes received | <u>£2868.00</u> |
| Total: | £4357.36 |
| Expenditures | £3086.24 + |
| Current balance | <u>£1271.12</u> |
| Total: | £4357.36 |

Balance sheet accepted:

Proposed: P Battye

Seconded: J Soper

Outcome: motion carried

7.2: Payment of league fees due

Teams represented paid league fees due. An arrangement was made for the new team (as they won't yet have any team funds available). Treasurer is aware of outstanding payments (if any).

7.3: Collect fixtures handbook

Team captains present collected their allocation of handbooks and scorecards.

8: Any other business

8.1: Reminder of Rule 12 change (page 5 of handbook)

P Battye [Secretary] reminded those present of the changes and emphasized how new players needing to be added “on the night” should be entered on the scoreboard and scorecard.

Prefix with + to indicate a new player
'on the night' needs adding to register

+ JANE SMITH * #

First name is required
please - not just their initial

Suffix with * if female
Suffix with # if under 21

8.2: Reminder of additional games as 3rd place deciders in both APT & HC

P Battye [Secretary] reminded those present about these additional games in the forthcoming season.

8.3: Registration/Retention of players

P Battye [Secretary] reminded those teams that have not yet done so, to please register/retain their players.

9: Unfinished business

None.

Meeting closed

Recorded as 8:35 PM